
August 19, 2019 
 
 
 
Child Nutrition August Board Report 
 
The child nutrition department finished up the summer feeding program on August 16th. It is 
bittersweet because it’s the only week of the year where kids aren’t offered a free meal.  
 
Our staff needed training and time to prepare for the big continental breakfast and BBQ.  
 
We currently have three open positions for cooks. We are doing are best to recruit applicants 
and those positions filled.  


